From: Duty, David

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 9:36 AM
To: Szrama, James
Subject: DOL "Stuff"

Our unit has Facial Recognition Software, however the RCW (46.20.037) does not allow us to disclose the information
from FRS without a court order. If you wanted us to run his image through FRS, you would first have to obtain a court
order.

For assistance with facial recognition through DOL, you can send an e-mail to fraud@dol.wa.gov and note attention
JoAnna, Ashley or Jeff. We are the ones who process the warrants and are more than happy to help guide you through
the process.

Jeff Oehlerich, Investigator 3
Department of Licensing
License Integrity Unit

P. 0. Box 9029

1125 Washington St. SE
Olympia, WA 98507
(360)902-3915
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